
June 25th. 1917.

Dear Father Welsh,

I have pleasure in informing you that after

discussing the matter with the Hon. Dr. Roche, we have

decided to give the boarding and industrial school an

ancrease of $10.00 per capita in the grant for the

ourrent fiscal year. This will apply only to the end

of this year, when we will consider the then position

of the school's.

I hope this will be a measure of relief to

the administrators of the school.

Yours sincerely,

Deu
D.

Deputy Superintendent General.

Rev. J. Welch, O.M.I..

59 Blackwood Street,

New Westminster.  3. C.

5 June 1917 - 4 July 1917, (R.G. 10, Volume 5ass)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES DUBLIQUES

CANADA


